Sample Letter to Parents who Place their Children in Nonpublic Schools (written as if coming from the school district of residence)

Dear Parents:

I am writing to inform you of new federal and State requirements

continue to provide requested special education services to your child, pursuant to an IESP.

x If your child had an IEP developed at an annual review meeting prior to June 30, 2007 by the CSE of the school district where you reside, with your written consent, the IEP will be shared with the district where the nonpublic school is located. That IEP will become the IESP, unless the school district where the nonpublic school is located develops a new IESP for your child.

 $_{\mbox{\scriptsize x}}$ If the nonpublic school where you place your child is located within the geographic by the environment and the control of th

d